
 
 

 

32nd Yukon Legislative Assembly 

SELECT COMMITTEE ON THE 
SAFE OPERATION AND USE 

OF OFF-ROAD VEHICLES 

PUBLIC MEETINGS 

The Yukon Legislative Assembly established the 
Select Committee on the Safe Operation and Use of 
Off-road Vehicles on November 18, 2009.  The 
mandate of this all-party committee is to conduct 
public consultations for the purpose of receiving the 
views and opinions of Yukon residents and to 
prepare a report making recommendations on the 
safe operation and use of all terrain vehicles and 
snowmobiles in the territory.  Committee members 
are Hon. John Edzerza, Don Inverarity, Steve 
Cardiff, and Brad Cathers. 

Faro 
November 23, 2010 

7:00 p.m. 
Sportsman Lounge 

Dawson City 
November 24, 2010 

7:00 p.m. 
Downtown Hotel 

Carmacks 
November 25, 2010 

7:00 p.m. 
Rec Centre  

Meeting Room 

Mt. Lorne 
November 29, 2010 

7:00 p.m. 
Mt. Lorne 

Community Centre 

Teslin 
November 30, 2010 

7:00 p.m. 
Rec Centre 

Whitehorse 
December 1, 2010 

7:00 p.m. 

Westmark 
Whitehorse 
Ballroom 

For more information call 667-5494 or toll free 1-800-661-0408, ext 5494 or 
visit the Committee’s web page at www.legassembly.gov.yk.ca/681.html 
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